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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

October 19th, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

EB-2020-0152 – Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-

Use Pricing: Communications, Reporting Requirement and Smart Metering Entity Data 

 

On October 2, 2020 the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a letter which introduced a reporting 

requirement that a licenced electricity distributor must confirm in writing whether its has complied 

with the final amendments to the Standard Supply Service Code (SSSC) in the EB-2020-0152 

proceeding. 

  

With this letter, Hydro One Networks Inc. confirms that it has adapted its systems and processes 

to comply with the amendments to the SSSC that came into force on October 13, 2020. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Frank D’Andrea 

 

 

 


